2015 Spring & Fall Season's Parent Surveys provided lots of positive and useful feedback. Here is a summary of the key learning's and improvement areas that we received from 135 responses.  All coaches have received their feedback.  
· Received a lot of great memories and appreciation for all of the volunteers!  The EBA thanks its volunteers and parents for helping us improve every year.
· Communication from coaches and EBA improved greatly from prior years
· Uniforms improved overall but a few issues occurred. However they were resolved promptly. The fitted hats in the fall didn't fit.  
· Names on back of uniforms is always suggested - EBA has decided that we will not do that for 2016. 
· All coaches need to know the rules and all applied the same -  EBA agrees and will work to improve with continued pre-season rules and not changing mid-season.
· Head coaches should be assigned to the level they can be effective -  EBA agrees with this and attempts to do this.  Recruiting and training coaches is a focus for the EBA.
· One area that we need parent's help with is to discuss issues with head coach's as they occur.  This allows the opportunity to address it during the season.  The parent survey is a good method to provide feedback but the most effective is directly to the head coach and if needed, the league director.  We encourage parents to utilize the open door policy to express feedback as long as its not during a game or practice.  Thank you for your help.
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